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Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
 

RGM MEMO  JUNE 10, 2019

An Electronic Announcement was posted on June 07, 2019, with additional guidance on completing the 2019 GE Disclosure Template. The purpose of the Electronic Announcement is to provide answers to some common questions regarding the 2019 Gainful Employment Disclosure Template. One of the simplifications made to the 2019 GE disclosure template was the elimination of staggered completion cohorts based on program length and student start year. This year schools can simply base median debt calculations on Title IV students who completed the program within 100% of normal time during the most recently completed award year (2017-2018). There were some concerns raised that the change might involve difficult reprogramming in some data systems, so they are adding the option to use last year’s method of calculation with the start years advanced forward one year. You do not need to worry about that, the RGM system uses last year’s logic with dates advanced one year.  The Announcement provides details on Students to include in the Median Debt calculation, Programs with fewer than ten completers or new programs, school logos and additional information, posting format, link to the college scorecard, GE disclosure template and contact information. Below we provided the link to the Electronic announcement.

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/060719GEEA121AdditionalGuidanceComplet2019GEDisclosureTemplate.html
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